
Ladies and Gentlemen, 

Can you believe it's already time to say goodbye? It feels like just 

yesterday we were figuring out how to work the coffee maker without 

causing an explosion. Yet, here we are, gathered to celebrate the 

incredible time we've had with our amazing volunteers. 

First off, can I just say, thank goodness you're leaving us with such 

high standards. The next batch of volunteers have a lot to live up to, 

and that's entirely thanks to your dedication, enthusiasm, and possibly 

abnormal love for spreadsheets. 

Whether you were organizing events, sending out countless emails, or 

brave enough to tackle the company printer, each of you brought something 

unique and invaluable to our team. I mean, who else will we turn to when 

we need an impartial third opinion about which snacks to stock up on? 

Your laughter and camaraderie have brightened our days. It's like we're 

losing our own A-team, minus the explosions and high-speed chases. But, 

no worries, we'll keep the coffee running smoothly in your honor. 

Though we're sad to see you go, we are excited for your future 

adventures. May your path be filled with as much joy and meaningful 

experiences as you've brought to us. And if you ever miss us or need an 

AKA-sidekick on any of your missions, you know where to find us! 

Thank you once again for everything. Here's to new adventures and always 

remembering that the real treasure is the friends you made along the way. 

Cheers! 

Safe travels and stay in touch! 


